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Senior Knight in the Courtyard 
Friday, May 7, 2021 

6:00pm-8:00pm 
 

CHS will celebrate the class of 2021 with a “Senior Knight in the Courtyard.”  

• Students may purchase a ticket on SchoolPay from April 16- April 25thrd.  
• When purchasing a ticket, students will also sign up for a half hour time slot. 
• During the student’s scheduled half hour time slot, they will walk through the courtyard with the opportunity to 

stop at various themed photo booths.  
• Only 75 students per half hour will be allowed to sign up. Students are encouraged to sign up during a timed slot 

with their friends to ensure they will be able to walk the themed photo booths and capture those memories 
together! 

Who can attend this senior event: CHS Seniors ONLY- Due to COVID-19 and social distancing, underclassmen and non-
enrolled Creekside students WILL NOT be permitted to attend the event.  

Purchasing your ticket: $10.00. via SchoolPay website from April 16th through April 25th. At the time of ticket purchase, 
students will also sign up for the half hour slot to be on campus. Students will use their online receipt as their “ticket” to 
enter the event during their designated time. All ticket sales are final, and no refunds provided.  

Dress Attire: Students are encouraged to dress their best, however prom attire is not required.  

Event Guidelines: 

1. Students will wear a mask the entire time on campus (except when in a booth). 
2. Students will socially distance, staying 6 feet apart from others, except when taking pictures in photo booths. 
3. Only 4-6 students in a themed booth at a time. 
4. By purchasing a ticket, parents agree to NOT send their student to this event if the student has been exposed 
to COVID-19, the student is currently quarantined, or student has ANY symptoms of related to COVID-19. 
5. Temperature scans will occur on arrival. Any student with a temperature over 100.4 degrees will not be 
permitted to enter. 
6. Students will follow all CHS COVID-19 protocols while participating in this event.   
7. Please note the school testing dates as it relates to the Knight in the Courtyard event.  

 

Night of Event/Arrival: Students should enter the CHS campus via the basketball courts, and then proceed to follow the 
path created to the courtyard. Once finished students should exit through the 100 hallway doors to return to the parking 
area. Lingering will not be permitted.  

In the event of inclement weather, this event will take place in the Creekside Cafeteria.  

-For questions or concerns please email (ONLY) jennifer.fornera@stjohns.k12.fl.us.- 
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